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W I T H  L O V E  A N D  L E A R N I N G  

 

Thursday 27th April 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
NEW SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 
I am very pleased to say that the new school uniform fitting went very well yesterday. Any student 
who missed the fitting will be measured tomorrow (Friday). If this is the case for your daughter, 
please ensure that she comes to school with shorts and a thin t-shirt under her school uniform. 
 
I would also like to take the opportunity to remind you about the process for buying additional items 
of uniform or for re-measuring if you are unsure about the size for your daughter.  
 
We are pleased to confirm to you that we will be providing your daughter with two blouses. Please 
refer to the previous letter sent to you with details of the uniform items that your daughter will 
receive as part of this changeover.  
 
HOW CAN YOU BUY MORE ITEMS OF UNIFORM? 
Each student will be given a record of their sizes to take home, if you would like to purchase any 
additional items at the above discounted rate, you can do this by Sunday 14 May 2017. After this 
time there will no longer be a subsidy at the level of which is being offered.  However, the 
suppliers will have other discounts available. As such it is a good idea to take advantage of the 
introductory offer. You can buy in two convenient ways. 
 
1. Online from www.sud.co.uk 

2. Visit School Uniform Direct store based in Mitcham (15 mins from the school). They are open 7 

days a week. School Uniform Direct, Unit 5 Mitcham Industrial Estate, Streatham Road, 

Mitcham CR4 2AP. 

 
HOW MUCH DOES IT COST TO BUY MORE ITEMS? 
To help parents/carers with the purchase of any additional uniform there is changeover of uniform 
subsidy in place with a very generous discount. Therefore, this is the time to buy! However, this 
offer has a deadline and all purchases must be made by Sunday 14 May 2017.  Please Note: Any 
purchases after this date will be at Full Retail price.  
 
 
WHAT IF I AM NOT HAPPY WITH THE SIZES MEASURED OR MY CHILD DID NOT GET MEASURED? 
You can visit the store (address above) before Sunday 14 May and you can have your child re-
measured.  
 
WHAT IF THE SIZES ARE NOT RIGHT WHEN THE ITEMS ARE DELIVERED? 

http://www.sud.co.uk/


 

 

School Uniform Direct will be stocking the uniform all year round from 1 August so you will be able 
to exchange them throughout the summer as long as they have the original packaging and have 
not been damaged or used. More information about exchanges will be in the packs when 
delivered.  
 
Your daughter will be able to collect her new uniform from the school along with any additional 
items that have been ordered before the end of term! 
 
Finally, please be assured that the cost of this new uniform (not the subsidised price) is not going 
to be any more than the cost of the current uniform. In fact, it works out slightly less as the 
supplier offers a range of discounts.  
 
Trousers 
Trousers are an optional item of uniform and will be available to buy in store or online from the 1st 
November. We will send out additional information about the trousers once the design has been 
finalised. In September we will expect the girls to wear their school skirts.  
 
Muslim girls 
Long skirts will be available for Muslim girls who wish to wear one. Please contact the school before 
the 14th May if you would like your daughter to be provided with a long skirt instead of the regular 
school skirt.  
 
Please contact the school should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Suzanne Poole 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
  


